HIGHLIGHTS

SPECIAL MESSAGE & SURVEY:
Message from Kalene Griffith
+ a Short Survey

LAUGH & LATE LUNCH

Join us this Monday, 2:30pm,

to hear from special guest Montine
McNulty, a member of the Arkansas
Economic Recovery Task Force.
RSVP HERE

STATE OF ARKANSAS
The Latest on Limited Arkansas
Dine-In Services Starting May 11

RESTAURANT INDUSTRY

5 Practices Restaurants Can Use to
Keep Customers Safe

SPECIAL MESSAGE & SURVEY

A Message from the Visit Bentonville
President and CEO, Kalene Griffith

Our Visit Bentonville team is dedicated
more than ever to working side by side
with you during these difficult

times. As part of that effort, please fill
out this three-question survey. The
information you share will help us
better assist you moving forward.

We appreciate everything you do!
Please don't hesitate to contact my
team or me if we can be of assistance.

SURVEY HERE

VISIT BENTONVILLE
RESTAURANT UPDATE

LAUGH & LATELUNCH

Join us this Monday, 2:30 pm, to hear from our special guest Montine
McNulty, a member of the Arkansas Economic Recovery Task Force.
She will share updates on the recent announcement that restaurants
in our state may resume limited dine-in on May 11, 2020. Montine has
years of experience in the industry as the Executive Director of the
Arkansas Hospitality Association. She is also an honored recipient of
the Arkansas Tourism Hall of Fame. RSVP HERE

STATE OF ARKANSAS

Resuming Dine-in Operations: Phase One May 11

« Physical distancing * No groups over 10
between patrons and people
tables » Senior hour encouraged
+ Reservations encouraged * No self-service
» Face coverings » Clean, disinfect tables,
* Gloves for staff menus after each meal
+ Daily staff screenings * Bars and entertainment
« Frequent handwashing within restaurants
+ Pre-order when possible prohibited

Announced by Governor Asas Hutchinson yesterday, restaurants in
Arkansas may resume limited (33%) dine-in services on May 11 under
guidelines that require daily health screening of staff, use of masks
and gloves, and strict social distancing. DETAILS HERE

RESTAURANT INDUSTRY

Announced by Governor Asas Hutchinson yesterday, restaurants in
Arkansas may resume limited (33%) dine-in services on May 11 under
guidelines that require daily health screening of staff, use of masks
and gloves, and strict social distancing. DETAILS HERE



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JSCSQNR
http://visitbentonville.com/
http://visitbentonville.com/
https://governor.arkansas.gov/news-media/press-releases/limited-dine-in-restaurant-service-may-resume-may-11-governor-announces
https://www.restaurantdive.com/news/5-practices-restaurants-can-use-to-keep-customers-safe/576945/

